From: paul rubin [mailto:drpaul@drpaulrubin.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2005 7:44 AM
To: dwm@u.washington.edu
Subject: fluoride letter - thanks!

Dear Dr. Miller, 

I …wanted to thank you for being an outspoken advocate for truth about fluoridation. 

As a dentist, I began learning about this over twenty years ago through the International Academy of Oral Medicine and Toxicology (IAOMT), and have gradually gotten bolder in speaking out about it. I recently did two shows on a cable access channel in the greater Seattle area called "To Your Health", hosted by Gilbert Wardian. 

A pretty limited viewership, I'm afraid, but I hope some information gets out. Presently I am trying to help the fight in Bellingham against the forces trying to get this city fluoridated. As you may know, the (fluoridationists have) targeted Bellingham as their model city, hoping that the $130,000 they are spending on the campaign there will successfully get it voted in and that they can use their success as a model to fluoridate the rest of the state! 

There is a small but active group, called Bellingham Citizens Against Forced Fluoridation (website: www.noforcedfluoride.org). In August, Dr. Paul Connett will be coming to the area to participate in some sort of public forum (I doubt the other side will agree to participate in a "debate") and to speak to the Skagit County Commissioners who are ready to decide about fluoridating Skagit County by proclamation. Perhaps you'd like to help? You can reach Shirley Jacobson, a retired nurse, who is one of the leaders in Bellingham. I'd love to have the chance to speak with your or meet with you at some point. 

Sincerely, 

Paul G. Rubin, DDS, FIAOMT 

822 NE Northgate Way 

Seattle, WA 98125 

206-367-6453 

www.drpaulrubin.com 
(reprinted in part)

